
From: Ilene Tyler <ilene.tyler@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 12:54 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Redeemer Site Plan public hearing 
 
 
To all planning commissioners and planning staff:  
 
I may be unable to attend in person or call into the meeting, so this email constitutes my support for the 
proposed Landscape Site Modification and Special Exception Use. 
 
ETRAKIT Project Numbers: SP21-045, SEU21-006 
 
I am especially pleased with the proposed reuse of the former Treasure Mart buildings, and restoration 
of the building's exterior features, such as returning the original window openings to the exterior walls. 
The site has had no improvements for decades, and what is proposed is a welcome and substantial 
improvement to the property. 
 
I believe that church use for assembly is compatible within our residential neighborhood, and that the 
people involved are sincere in their goals and desires to become good neighbors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Ilene R. Tyler, FAIA, FAPT, LEED AP 
126 N. Division Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
 
ilene.tyler@gmail.com 
m 734.417.3730 
www.tylertopics.com 
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